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Dear Mr Murjarrab 
 
Further to your access to information request received on 25 July 2020 please find below the 
University’s response in relation to your request for information on the number of International 
applicants to Medicine. 
 
The information requested is as follows: 
 
Would it be possible to know the data of how many international people applied, got an 
interview, and then was offered a place for the past 3 years? 
 
Table1: Number of international applicants to Medicine at Queens University Belfast  
 

 Number of 
Applications 

Number 
Interviewed1 

Offered Place 

2020 360 
 

237 26 

2019 358 
 

222 27 

2018 298 
 

186 25 

 
Notes: 
1 This figure is the number of international applicants interviewed, others may have been invited to 
interview but did not attend   
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of part of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the 
response to your original request and should be addressed to the Information Compliance Manager c/o 
info.compliance@qub.ac.uk. Please remember to quote the reference number FOI-20-226 in any future 
communications. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Information Compliance Unit 
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